
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
STATEMENT ON SITE OF FORMER KAMLOOPS RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL 
 
For Immediate Release 
June 4, 2021 
 
“I was both horrified and heartbroken to hear about the tragic discovery of the 
remains of 215 children buried on the Kamloops Indian Residential School grounds.  
Our condolences and prayers are extended to the families of the victims and to the 
Indigenous community.  The Town of Aurora grieves with you. 
 
The flags at all town facilities are flying at half-mast in memory of the tragic deaths 
and will fly at half-mast for 215 hours, one hour for each child found buried near the 
former school.” 
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